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Notice of Street Work

September 19, 2023

The City of Kalama Public Works has hired Mike George Paving to grind and repave the following streets: Geranium from N.1st Street to N.1st Place; Nectarine Street; N.2nd Street from Nectarine to end of pavement.
The grinding will take place Wednesday the 20th and paving will follow on Thursday the 21st of this week.  Please do not park on the street during these two days as it will impede progress of the project. 
This project is being paid for by the Transportation Benefit District that the voters voted in last year with a .2% increase on sales tax. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you, 


           Kelly Rasmussen
Director of Public Works
City of Kalama
krasmussen@cityofkalama.com
360-673-3706
	




	                       Kalama City Hall | PO Box 1007, 195 N. First Street, Kalama WA 98626 | 360.673.4561 | cityclerk@kalama.com	1



[image: ]                           	    Coni McMaster, Clerk/Treasurer | PO Box 1007, 194 N. First St. Kalama, WA | 360.673.4561 | cityclerk@kalama.com	   2
image1.png




image2.png




